

Newsletter – Tanja Liedtke Foundation September 2024



Daura Hernández in the Studio Stuttgart

The Tanja Liedtke Award winner Daura Hernández will show "People holding things" (wt) on 25th/26th of October

at the Galerie Sammlung Amann in Stuttgart-West. Further information about the production and ticket booking will be available from August 2024 on her <u>website</u>.





Dancer: Johanna Ackv, Baxi Ostrowski, LÂAM, Bita Bell, Lagha Ghavam, Katja Volkova. Photo: Isabel Lewis

DanceWEB Vienna 2024 Johanna Ackva

Our scholarship of 2024 to Vienna this year went to Johanna Ackva, she said:

The human connections - which encompass national borders, aesthetic styles, as well as cultures of working and communicating - that arise through the medium of dance and through the shared creative processes are to me a very special aspect of the danceWEB experience. Before even mentioning the wide-ranging performance and workshop program that was open to us as danceWEBers, I am incredibly grateful that I was given the opportunity to be part of such a rich and diverse temporary research community! This would not have been possible without the support of the Tanja Liedtke Foundation. You enabled me to learn from over ten

different courses and workshops, from professional exchange amongst peers, from the great artistic accompaniment by danceWEB mentor Isabel Lewis and from seeing about 30 performances. Back in Berlin now, I do not only have a suitcase to unpack, but a whole truckload of new insights and learnings that will surely shape my work!

Thank you





Students at SDC

James Batchelor with Students at Sydney Dance

James Batchelor at Sydney Dance Company said:

I have been working with them on the project Resonance and during our first week I have developed a way of inviting them in to Tanja's story, a history which they are directly in touch with every day in that building and one that lives on in their stories whether they knew it or not. I can say that now they very much know how this feeds in to their lives - we also took the time

to watch the Life in Movement documentary. Feedback from the students was that they found this very moving, informative and gave them a lot to think about in these days.

If you would like to support the work of the Tanja Liedtke Foundation, please have a look at our <u>Donation page</u>
If you have any questions, please feel free to <u>contact us</u>

Imprint • Past Newsletters • Foundation • Current Projects

Click here to unsubscribe to the newsletter.